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Second News Bulletin from the Mexican Section of AIDA concerning the Postponement of the CILA–AIDA Ibero- Latin-American IX Congress of Insurance Law

Just as announced in our last special edition of AIDA FLASH, we are pleased to let you know the last advances with reference to the postponement of the CILA-AIDA Ibero- Latin-American IX Congress of Insurance Law, which could not take place during the first days of November, 2005, due to the overwhelming and devastating effects of hurricane “Wilma” over Cancun.

Next to these words, you will find the Second News Bulletin from the Mexican Section, in which the organizers inform about the development of the negotiations with the Hilton Hotels and the arrangements that have been made up until today. This information will allow the determination of a final date for the Congress to take place -initially, the organizers have agreed on March, 2006-.  After November 15, 2005, as soon as we obtain the confirmation from the mentioned Section, we will let you know about it. 

Second News Bulletin concerning the IX CILA- AIDA Congress

Mexico D.F., November 8, 2005.

To all Participants and persons interested in the IX CILA Congress, Cancun.

Dear colleagues and friends: 

We are pleased to update the information related to our Congress, which was initially programmed to take place from November 2-5 2005, in Cancun, and had to be suspended due to the disastrous effects of hurricane “Wilma”. 

The Organizing Committee has been following the evolution of the situation of Cancun City, Quintana Roo, where a great effort to recuperate this beautiful centre of tourism has been made. 

In the same way, this Committee has continued the negotiations with the Hilton Hotels and we have been offered to have a confirmation from the technicians who are working on the evaluation and restructure plan of the facilities, on whether the Hotel in Cancun will have the functional conditions to receive us on March 2006, date that we had initially planned. If the Hotel in Cancun is not ready for that month, or the city does not offer all the comforts and services needed, we already count with an equally attractive alternative.

In addition, we count with a guarantee in the sense of having the prices that had been arranged for the services that the hotel will provide to be respected, with independence of the annual increase and that the month of March is considered to be of high tourism in Cancun. 

Once again, we want to offer to all the participants that had already covered the prices for inscription and tourism services, the tranquillity they deserve, as we will take into account all these expenses when the Congress takes place, and they will not have to pay again. 

As soon as we are informed on the development of the situation, we will emit bulletins such as this one, with the purpose of having you all informed.

Finally, we iterate our gratitude for your understanding and compromise towards or Congress, in order for it to be successful.  

Always at your service, 

Lic. Aurelio González Alcocer                Lic. Juan Arturo Altamirano Dueñas

President of AMDSYF                                General Coordinator 

National Section of Mexico                         IX CILA Congress
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